Join Us for the Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes!
The Birmingham Lourdes Hospitalité warmly invites you to a special Mass celebrating the Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes on Saturday, 8th February 2025, at 4:30 pm, in St. Chad's Cathedral, Birmingham.
This celebration is a wonderful opportunity to come together in prayer, honour Our Lady, and seek her intercession for the sick and their carers. Refreshments will be served after Mass.
We extend a special invitation to:
· All who have served in Lourdes,
· Schools, students, and
· Pilgrims planning to join our Diocesan Pilgrimage in May 2025.

About the Birmingham Lourdes Hospitalité
The Birmingham Lourdes Hospitalité is a religious confraternity affiliated with the Hospitalité Notre Dame de Lourdes. We are committed to supporting pilgrims, especially those staying in the Accueil, by providing meaningful experiences and financial assistance to those in need.

Membership Subscriptions for 2025
During the event, you will have the opportunity to renew or start your Hospitalité membership:
· £5 for adult members
· £1 for members in full-time education (school group members can liaise with their group leader)
All subscriptions directly support the incredible experiences we provide for assisted pilgrims in Lourdes.
To make things easier, you can also pay your 2025 subscriptions by bank transfer or set up a standing order for annual renewals (February payment). See bank details below
When making a transfer, please use the reference ‘SUBS + [Your Surname]’.

Supporting the Work of the Hospitalité
If you would like to further support the work of the Birmingham Lourdes Hospitalité, donations are always welcome.
When donating, please use the reference ‘donation’.
Account information:
Name: BIRMINGHAM HOSPITALITE 
Account Type: Business 
Account Number: 54196547 
Sort Code: 23-05-80


Stay Updated
If you haven’t yet completed our membership Google form, we kindly ask you to do so. This ensures we have your up-to-date details and can keep you informed about upcoming events and activities:
Complete the Membership Form Here

We look forward to welcoming you to this special celebration. For more information, please contact treas.hosp.lourdes@rcaob.org.uk 

